
Church Members AGM
Please use the time you have off  
work to write your report if you lead 
any activity in church. Reports have 
to be sent to Adelaide by Sunday 15 
January, 2017.

Ladies prayer meeting
The Ladies Prayer Meeting will take 
place this Saturday, 7 January at 
10am. See Adelaide for more details

Jazz evening
We will also be having a Jazz 
evening taking place in the hall on 
Saturday, 11th February. For more 
details, contact Rosemary.

Revd. Honesty
If you would like to talk to our 
moderator, Revd. Honesty, you 
may book an appointment with 
Adelaide or call him directly on 
07915 416 035.

Announcements

Name

Telephone

Email address

Want to know more about CPBC?

I would like to know more about CPBC or have someone pray for me.

I would like to get involved in church activities such as the rotas

If you have an announcement to make, contact Clement Oke or email 
newsletter@croftonpark.org.uk by Wednesday for inclusion in the next 

newsletter

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details
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Today’s teaching

Good morning all and welcome to the fi rst Sunday of 
2017. Happy New Year to all of you!
Service today is led by Malcolm Martin from Brockley 
Baptist Church.

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most 

Sunday evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house 
groups’ during the week.

If you would like to get involved in anyway, join a house group or 
have someone pray with you, speak to a member or fi ll out your 

details at the back of this newsletter.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES



Pray for those who have been 
working throughout the holiday to 
keep us well and safe.

Pray for the victims of terrorism 
and confl ict over the past month, 
especially in Turkey and Syria.

Pray for the families mourning the 
loss of a loved one this holiday 

season, who may be experiencing 
sadness rather than joy. 

Pray for a christian revival in the UK.

Pray for the leaders of the world that 
God will give them wisdom to lead 
us into a peaceful 2017 devoid of 
new confl ict.

Standing in the gap

This week Judith is praying for Tear Fund.
This week Judith 
will be leading 
prayers for the work 
of TearFund, a UK 
Christian charity 
that works with the 
support of churches 
like ours to provide 
help to those who 
need it most.
Tearfund works to end poverty where the need is greatest and give 
communities the support they need to rebuild themselves and grow out 
of poverty and neglect. They also shine a light on global issues such as 
confl  icts, disease and epidemics as well as injustice and climate change. 
Tearfund works in Europe, Africa, South America and Asia, answering Jesus’ 
call to follow Him where need is greatest..

Mission and outreach

Follow us on Facebook.com/
croftonparkbaptistchurch

Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please 
see the contact below if you would like to join.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Phyllis Eaton
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Next week’s rota

Preaching
Robert Rowe

Worship lead
Adelaide Roberts

Welcome
Gloria Smith & Christina Kinlock

Mission prayer
The Chungs - Judith Seymour

Flowers
Icilda

Tea and Coff ee
Patricia & Isabel

“I will extol the 
Lord at all times;    

his praise will always 
be on my lips. 

I will glory in the 
Lord;    let the 

afflicted hear and 
rejoice. Glorify the 

Lord with me;
let us exalt his name 

together..”
Psalm 34:1-3


